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I’m writing as a concerned homeowner re the possible increase to our waste management fees.
I feel as a big business that Island Waste Management need to like any other business ABSORB their costs , find
ways internally to keep their costs down.
As homeowners we are always trying to find ways to keep living costs down which are always on the rise. And WE
are the ones who are getting hit from ALL directions.
I’m sick of hearing that businesses need to increase their fees for their services.  I bet the people at the top positions
in Island Waste Management are being paid very very well. How about cutting into their wages and leave the public
alone for once.
Thank you

Maxine MacLennan




